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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
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New Mexico Commission of Public Records (NMCPR)  
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Bill 216 amends the County Subdivision Act to eliminate the state records administrator 
from any requirements for filing of any county subdivision regulation. The bill further updates 
agency statutory names.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
NMCPR will not incur additional operating expenses and will not see a change in other revenues 
obtained through fees.  
 
According to the FIR published in 2017, NMCPR suggested counties will incur additional costs 
to properly house and protect these historical and permanent records to prevent loss and ensure 
the preservation of history and lessen the demand for space at the NMCPR.  
 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 

NMCPR reports that it will no longer have to receive, file and archive county subdivision 
regulations. The records center operates at full capacity, this will free up space for additional 
records.   
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